
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Concerns 

If you have a concern about another child, 

please speak to one of the designated 

Safeguarding Leads: 

 

 

 

Concerns about other children should not be 

shared with other members of staff. 

If your concern relates to your own child 

(whether that is academic, behavioural, 

social or emotional) then please speak to 

any member of staff. In the same way that 

we say to the children that it’s important to 

have a trusted adult at school that they feel 

comfortable taking to, the same applies to 

parents. Please remember that all staff are 

here to help. 

I am pleased to announce the staffing for next year: 

 

 

 

 

The children will be visiting their new classes on Tuesday 2nd July and Wednesday 10th July. 

Friday 28th June 2024 

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

Summer Camp 

I am delighted to be able to offer a summer 

camp at Good Shepherd again, hosted by 

Aim High. A full programme of activities is 

planned for every day including sport, art, 

music, crafts and also some trips. 

 

Mon 29
th
 July—Fri 23

rd
 August 9:00 - 3:00  

Children aged 4 - 11 

Pupil Premium children are free  

Non—Pupil Premium children cost £20/day 

 

Parents can book a place for every day or 

just some days on 

info@aimhighacademy.co.uk or by 

WhatsApp on 07904 313 603. 

Places fill up fast so please book places as 

soon as possible. 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Nursery Mrs Perez Miss Crockford 
Miss Maynard 

Reception Miss Butler TBC 
 

Year 1 Mrs Bolton Mrs Ifesanya Mon-Tues 
Mrs Browne Wed-Thurs 

Year 2 Mrs Vijapura Mon-Tues 
Mrs Hall Wed-Fri 

Miss Woodley 
 

Year 3 Mrs Williams Mon-Wed 
Mrs Amusan Th, Fr 

Mrs Leggatt 
 

Year 4 Miss Giddings Mrs Tariq 
 

Year 5 Mr Britto 
  

Miss Sharkey 

Year 6 Mrs Lewis 
  

Mrs Jordan Mon-Wed 
Mrs Ifesanya Wed,  
Mrs Browne Tues 

Mrs Day Mrs Downing 

Mrs Snow Miss Baxter 

 

We will be saying 

farewell to Mrs 

Geal at the end of 

term as she moves 

onto a new school. 

She will be missed 

greatly but we wish 

her well. 

mailto:info@aimhighacademy.co.uk


 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Day 

Fr Con’s Reflection 

This Sunday is June 30
th
, and so we 

reach the exact midpoint of the 

calendar year. 

This is always a most fitting time to take 

stock of all God has done for us, in the first 

half of 2024- His graces, His protection, His 

guidance etc. 

Sunday’s Feast is the Solemnity of Saints 

Peter and Paul- moved on a day from its true 

date of June 29
th
-the two greatest 

missionaries of the early Church. 

We are aware of Paul’s background as Saul 

the Jew, lining up Christians for persecution. 

We are also aware that Peter denied Jesus 3 

times, when the going got really tough.  

Look what God’s grace achieved in their 

lives! 

They each had a humble, thankful heart 

towards God. May they both intercede for us, 

that we may have the same. 

Non-Uniform Day 

Children are invited to wear international 

dress next Friday ready for the International 

Summer Fair (no need to bring in £1) 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard, had great behaviour or have 

shown great kindness and 

thoughtfulness to others: 

If you need to contact the office, please 

email or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Friends of Good Shepherd (FROGS) 

International Summer Fair It's nearly time! 

INTERNATIONAL SUMMER FAIR is Friday 

5th July, 3.15pm - 6.00pm. 

Come along and support, have fun and help 

us raise funds for your school at the same 

time. This event is a school fundraiser, 

money raised from the International Summer 

Fair will be used to buy audio-visual 

equipment. 

Food, drink and raffle tickets can be paid for 

separately on the day. Cash and Card 

payments are accepted. 

 

Summer Fair Volunteers Parents, Older 

Siblings (15+) We need your assistance with 

games, setting up and clearing up on the 

day. Please speak to Christy or Eleanor. 

 

Raffle tickets Ticket go on sale today at tuck 

shop  - parent volunteers needed for next 

week please . 

£1 a ticket 

£3 for 5 tickets 

Top prize is a 2-week family membership to 

David Lloyd Club. 

 Headteacher  
Award: 

Kindness 
Award: 

R:  Emeda, Junior, Taliyah 

Y1:  Deniece, Sarah, Nathan, Owen 

Y2:  Aaron, Natalio,  

Samuel, 

Vanessa 

Y3:  Avaeyah, Princess, Ariella 

Y4:  Ameliah, Elianna, Byron 

Y5:  Nia, Saviour, Leonie 

Y6:  Allan, Mezuo, Janelle 

Learning together as part of God’s family 


